
Memorandum of Agreement 
 

between 
 

Ann Arbor Public Schools 
 

and the 
 

American Federation of State, County & Municipal Employees Technical Support 
Personnel 

 
The American Federation of State, County & Municipal Employees Technical Support 
Personnel and the Ann Arbor Public Schools Board of Education agree to the following: 
	
Due to the current financial crisis of the District the parties agree to move the Financial 
Reopener for an economic reopener from February 2024 to November 2024.This will 
allow for completion & reporting of the District’s Financial Audit and the Student Fall 
Count and the per pupil allowance. 
 
 
 
 
ANN ARBOR PUBLIC SCHOOLS American Federation of State, County & Municipal 

Employees Technical Support Personnel 
 
                  
 Shonta A. Langford            James Marcum 
 Assistant Superintendent of HR/ER            AFSCME/TSP President     
   
                   
 Date             Date 
   

05/13/2024


